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Edlow International Company
ATTN: Norman Ravenscroft
1006 Connecticut Ave., N.W., Suite 500
Washington, DC 20009

Dear Mr. Ravenscroft:

This is in regard to your December 4,1990, facsimile request for extension
of our approval to use certain East Coast seaports for transient shipments of
spent reactor fuel. As you point out, our existing approval to use these
seaports for transient shipments expires prior to the time when some of them are
scheduled for use during an imminent shipment. Your notification of that
shipment was contained in your letter, lEC-4, dated November 11, 1990.

The ports to be usedaccording to the schedule outlined in your
November 11, 1990 letter are judged to continue to be acceptable as ports of
call for spent fuel shipments. Accordingly, approval of their use for such
thipments is extended from December 31, 1990 through January 31, 1991.

Should you require additional information or have questions concerning this
matter, please contact Russel R. hentschler of ny staff at (301) 492 0381.

hf[fNf signed by
p1AEES I, y.ACDON ALD

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguare

and Transportation, NMSS
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